
 
NAPA Auto Parts Pledges $5,000 to Cutting Edge Campaign   

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
July 11, 2019 
 
(Pembroke) NAPA Auto Parts recently pledged $5,000 to the Pembroke Regional 
Hospital Foundation’s Cutting Edge Campaign to support the orthopaedic program and 
upgrades to the in-patient surgical floor. 

“Our families, our friends and our customers live here, so we feel it’s important to give 
back to our community,” said Norm Carriere, co-owner of NAPA Auto Parts. “We’d like to 
put a challenge out there to the other auto parts businesses in the area to make a pledge 
and support local health care at our regional hospital,” remarked Jim Pilon, NAPA Auto 
Parts co-owner. 

Receiving the donation was PRHF Executive Director Nancy Warren. “We are so grateful 
to local businesses like NAPA Auto Parts who are dedicated to helping make an impact 
on health care for our families right here in Renfrew County. When local families donate 
locally, they are reinvesting in their communities.” 

Donations towards the Cutting Edge Campaign are welcome at any time and can be 
made by contacting the Foundation Office at 613-732-2811 ext. 7408 or at 
www.prhfoundation.com . 
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